
Half a century is a long time: Polytechnic University Trade
Union celebrates its anniversary!
 

 

The Trade Union of Peter the Great St. Petersburg Polytechnic University celebrates
its 50th anniversary today.  

On November 16, 1965 Kalinin Polytechnic Institute held the Trade Union
Conference that saw the Institute's Trade Union split up in two separate
organizations: Trade Union Committee for students and Local Committee for
professors. This day marks the beginning of a long and exciting history of our
Trade Union that has now become the only representative body of SPbPU students.

In the course of preparations for the anniversary celebration, we reconstructed the
history of our organization, laying the foundation for the book called "Union card".
Half a century is a long time: the organization has been through breakups and
reunions, switched names, new young students became chairman. Today we are
one of the major student organization in St. Petersburg and the city's largest
student union.  

We are proud of our history! We love our university!  
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